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Ottawa, 19th July, 1910-

Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your commni¬

cation of the I5th Instant,enclosing the sum of $234.00

balance of purchase money for Island No; 500 in the

Georgian Bay, and in reply to say that attention has been

called to the fact that this Ialand was not correctly

desoribed in the Evertisement, its situation being

staded as opposite the Township of Gibson, instead of

the Township of Conger,and a protest has been made on

this account, by a party who would have tendered for the

Island, if properly described.

In view of the above,therefore, and of the

fact that your tender was a Sonditional one, it has been

decided not to carry out the Sale, and a cheque for the

amount tendered by you, viz:- $260.00 is herewith

returned.

When it is decided to again place the

Island in the market, due notice will be given.

Your obedient servant,

R. A. Cassela, Esq

Barrister &c. Vellington St. V.
Secretary-

Toronto,

Poo R
Dept. Blattincken.
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